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Vang, Mai (CI-StPaul)

From: Grace De Jong <gracedejong@gmail.com>
Sent: Monday, October 24, 2022 9:05 AM
To: *CI-StPaul_LegislativeHearings
Subject: Re: Request to be put on schedule for Public Hearing, FILE# VB2302, Assessment #

238801

Ms. Vang, 
Ok, I understand - thank you for clarifying. Best regards, Grace 
 
On Mon, Oct 24, 2022 at 7:47 AM *CI-StPaul_LegislativeHearings <LegislativeHearings@ci.stpaul.mn.us> wrote: 

There is nothing to prepare for.  Just what you are going to say and why you are appealing the vacant 
building fee.  We will have a staff report from the Vacant Building inspector, you will testify and the 
hearing officer will make a recommendation to the city council.   

  

Mai Vang 

Pronouns:  She/Her 

City Council Offices – Legislative Hearings 

15 W Kellogg Blvd, 310 City Hall 

Saint Paul, MN 55102 

M: (651) 266-8585 | D: (651) 266-8563 

Legislative Hearing Appeals – www.stpaul.gov/legislative-hearings 

 

  

  

From: Grace De Jong <gracedejong@gmail.com>  
Sent: Friday, October 21, 2022 1:30 PM 
To: *CI-StPaul_LegislativeHearings <LegislativeHearings@ci.stpaul.mn.us> 
Subject: Re: Request to be put on schedule for Public Hearing, FILE# VB2302, Assessment #238801 
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Thank you, Ms. Vang. Since I am unfamiliar with this process, would you mind telling me what I might prepare in order 
to be ready for this hearing? 

Thank you, Grace 

 

On Oct 21, 2022, at 12:25 PM, *CI-StPaul_LegislativeHearings <LegislativeHearings@ci.stpaul.mn.us> 
wrote: 

  

Ms. De Jong, 

You are scheduled for hearing on November 1, 2022 between 9 am to 10:30 a.m.  I will 
call into the hearing from this number. 612-315-7905.   

  

Questions, let me know.  Thanks. 

  

Mai Vang 

Pronouns:  She/Her 

City Council Offices – Legislative Hearings 

15 W Kellogg Blvd, 310 City Hall 

Saint Paul, MN 55102 

M: (651) 266-8585 | D: (651) 266-8563 

Legislative Hearing Appeals – www.stpaul.gov/legislative-hearings 
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From: Grace De Jong <gracedejong@gmail.com>  
Sent: Thursday, October 20, 2022 9:09 AM 
To: *CI-StPaul_LegislativeHearings <LegislativeHearings@ci.stpaul.mn.us> 
Subject: Request to be put on schedule for Public Hearing, FILE# VB2302, Assessment #238801 

  

Hello, 

This is in reference to FILE# VB2302, Assessment #238801, Property address: 984 Tuscarora Ave W, St 
Paul, MN 55102. 

  

I would like to contest a proposed assessment on my property, as it is vacant due to a fire that 
occurred 3/5/2022. It is currently still being repaired and will likely not be habitable until the end of the 
year, at the earliest. Could you please put me on the schedule and let me know when I am to attend? 

  

In addition, is there any insight into what I should prepare to support my contestment? Thank you. Best 
regards, 

Grace De Jong 

612-655-6769 

  


